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FROM THE EDITOR

A FAREWELL

With this issue I complete a year's tenure with LARR, and, concurrently, end
my association with it to join the Political Science Department at Brooklyn College,
CUNY. While ordinarily an editor's departure is noted nowhere else besides the
masthead, I have a reason for making a special note of this, which is partly personal.
For LARR, this has been a year of thinking through many old procedures and new
ideas. It has been a year of change, restructuring, and reformulation. The impact of
some of the changes can be witnessed throughout volume VI in all the sections;
some other changes will not become manifest until some point in the future. Those
of us involved have enjoyed participating in this process, and, frankly, are proud
of the results.

I personally share these feelings, and derive a very special satisfaction from
knowing that I have worked myself out of a job. I will miss my co-workers, Thomas
McGann, Thomas Glick, Cheryl Wilkins, our untiring secretary, Arlene Whitsel,
and my able assistant, Maria Ladrillero, with all of whom I have had a most pleasant
association. I know that we all feel that this has been a good year for the Review
and a conclusion with excellent portents for all of us.

Marta Cehelsky, News Editor
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